
BreastStrokes
extends a Boat Sized THANK YOU
to all our sponsors and donors of 
the “Boob Tour” fundraiser.

We raised $22,480 dollars!  AND we purchased our new boat!
We gratefully acknowledge ALL the businesses that helped us raise these much needed funds. 
There are too many businesses to list here, please visit www.breaststrokes.org/fundraising
to view ALL the names of businesses we encourage you to support!

Please come down to Puslinch Lake on Tuesday and 
Thursday evenings to watch us paddle in our new boat!
Contact us at info@breaststrokes.org  for more information.
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